
PREFACE 

 

This publication, Interbull Bulletin 43, is the proceedings of the third Interbull Genomics Technical 

Workshop, held during February 27-28, in Guelph, Canada. 

 

The pace of changes in the area of genomics, including implementation of genomic methods in the 

national genetic evaluation of dairy populations, is unprecedented. As is the case for in any other novel 

methodology, there is a need for new visions as new refinements to the methodology are being made. The 

third Interbull Genomics Technical Workshop was a good example of responding to these two needs. 

Visionary talks (both scientific and organizational) were mixed with technical presentations.  

 

This publication is financed by Interbull member organisations. Their interest and co-operation are 

sincerely appreciated. 

 

The contribution of Monica Jansson to the preparation of this Bulletin is gratefully acknowledged. 
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